
Subject: Re: 2020.2rc1
Posted by Klugier on Tue, 13 Oct 2020 22:26:15 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello Jim,

I manage to reproduce the issue with wrong "MyApps" folder on mac. What is bad is that our
2020.1 release is affected by this issue. We will work on the fix. One more time thanks for
reporting!

When the new version of TheIDE will be available you will need to restart assemblies setup (to
restore correct assembly path for MyApps). To do it just execute following line in your terminal:

rm -rf ~/.config/u++

Klugier
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